
 

 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
 

Routes C, 40, PH1, 93  

Makaha Bridge Detour Routing 
 

TheBus service will be detoured during the  

Makaha Bridge Replacement Project.  On the following 

dates there will be no bus service on Farrington Hwy 

west of Upena St and in the Makau St community. 
 

Phase 2 

FRI Sept. 29, 2023, 8 PM to SUN Oct. 1, 2023, 8 PM 
 

During construction the following routes will be detoured onto Upena 

St – please use eastbound bus stops as shown on the map below. 

• Route C 

• Route 40 (select trips, when Rt C is not in service) 

• Routes PH1 and 93  

 
 

 

MAKAHA BRIDGE PROJECT HOTLINE: 808-441-9724 
 

For bus detour comments/questions: contact the DTS at 808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2).  

HEA-TheBus App, DaBus2 App, hea.bus.org 

mailto:thebusstop@honolulu.gov

